
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

June1 16, 1979 

Leon Campbell 
Box 3791 
Casper, ~ming 82602 

Dear Leon: 

Thank you so muob tor the magnifi0stnt pictures. 'Ibey are really the first 
that I have had as someone else is ususlly taking them and I never have a 
chance to get oloee-upa or the actual tlintwork. I shall always prize th••• 
pictures and I don I t know bow to thank you enough f .or them. 

We did enjoy our viai t -w1 th you and the ''<Yoming Sooiety for Archaeology. 
I was treated royally and did enjoy meeting eo many interesting people with 
so much contagious enthusiaem. You really have a great club and I to10uld 
look forward to attending 1.gain. 

I understand tht.t George Frison is making aom@ speotaoular finds at. hj.e0 t,U\. 

f"olsom lite. Elveryone there had suoh e good tim8 and we again enjoy-1 .... 
visit in Cas-p~r u wall u our lithio teobnology session. 

I am sorry that :Ulnoss hats prevented answering you?" letter sooner ~ 
I do ask tor your f'orgivences. 

wt th kindest personal r•g•rds, 

O)n Crabtree 
Research Assoo1ate in Prehietoric Technology 

DCawt 


